August 11, 1983

HMiss Angele Mary Krikorian
2601 S.W. 59th Avenue
#Miami, FL 3315%

Dear Miss Krikorian:

#e are in receipt of yoar letter dated August 6, 1983 regarding our
Stewardship program for the Archbishop's Pacesetter Fuad with the generous
donation of $1,000.00 enciosed.

It is most unfortuuate to read in your recent correspondence that you
are not feeling well, so in light of that we pray for your well being and
ask God to give you good health and the strength to continue your love and
dedication for St, Vartan Cathedral and the Diocese.

- Please allon us to s2rve you with the same dedication whenaver you
feal it is needed

Respectfully_yours.
" Frank Avakian Steneson
Exeuctive Director
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